
 

Our vision for Preston Primary: An outstanding coastal school, 

known for an innovative curriculum that delivers excellent outcomes 

for children. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Newsletter – 5th July 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thank you for your support on Sports Day, it was a wonderful day. To celebrate the occasion we would like to share some 

photographs. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember – more details will be given closer to the time 

Penguins Beach Trip – Monday 15th July-details to follow next week 

Puffins Beach Trip – Thursday 18th July-details to follow next week 

PTA Summer Fayre – Friday 19th July 3.15pm – 5.00pm 

Foundation End of Year Celebration - Tuesday 23rd July at 2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

 Talk to your family about the wonderful things you did during Multicultural days. 

 Draw a picture of yourself on Sports Day and write a simple sentence. What was your favourite 

race? 

 Play a board game and use two dice so you can add them together.  

For the past three days, the children have been learning about different religions: Hinduism, Buddhism, Judaism 

and Islam. This experience is also about the children trying something new and using their school values. They 

have been returning to class excited to share their experiences, this is what some of the children said: 

 

 

 

I love working with the 

other children, it’s so 

much fun. 

At first I was really worried about 

going somewhere else but now I 

know where I am going its fine. The 

big children help me. 

I made The Five Pillars 

of Islam today with 

the lego. 

Today I learned about 

the Hindu God 

Ganesha. 

I made the Kaaba, it is 

in Mecca, a special 

place for Muslims. 

We used ipads to record 

our voice, to talk about 

Buddha. 


